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As the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues in our global 
community, we at BRP Family Law want to update you on the steps we have 
taken to ensure business continuity for our existing and prospective clients.

We have implemented protocols that have enabled all of our attorneys and 
staff to work and attend court remotely, and we are now making efforts to 
safely return to the office and court as required.  Our technology ensures 
that our services will continue to be uninterrupted, and your legal matters 
will not be impacted.  We have the ability to conduct meetings in-person, 
and by Zoom, phone, Skype, GoToMeeting, FaceTime, or whatever 
application is best for our clients.  All attorneys have complete access to 
files at all times.

We are continuing to closely monitor the ever-evolving situation and follow 
the directives of our state/D.C. and local governments, as well as those 
of our Courts. Our highest priority at BRP Family Law is the well-being of 
our team, clients, and community. We continue to implement measures to 
reduce the risk of workplace transmission of the virus to ensure the health 
and safety of our entire community while remaining focused on the needs 
of our current and future clients.


